

Hi Class 1,

Hope you have another great week of learning from home and the work I have been seeing from all of you is amazing, I am very impressed!

This week in maths we will be looking at fractions. We haven’t looked at this at all in school yet so will be new to you all. This week you will be looking at finding a half and a quarter, first focusing on finding fractions of shapes and then moving on to numbers. I have attached some sheets for the children to complete and help consolidate their learning on this. When working on finding halves and quarters of amounts it might be helpful for the children to draw or use physical objects that represent the number and then half them to find half and the half it again or into 4 equal groups to find a quarter. 
This week in literacy I would like the children to write a poem about one of the following birds:
· Crow
· Heron
· Lark
· Kingfisher
· Magpie
The children can start by identifying words that rhyme and think of alliteration. I have attached some sheets that they can do to start this off. They then need to handwrite their poem up in neat as an end result. 

Hope everyone is keeping safe and well.
We miss you all.
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